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To: Mary Clare Newhauser

From: Kate Tisch and Beth Monhollen, Peer Advising Coordinators
Re: Waiver of peer advising gift certificate

Date: December 6, 2005

Mary Clare,

Thank you for the many hours you devoted to Peer Advising during the fall of
2005. You went above and beyond your responsibilities by calling and emailing
you students each week and by setting up meetings with them individually and in
groups. The time and energy you put into Peer Advising is much appreciated by
all of us in the Advising Office and by the students who have benefited from your
dedication.

As you know, Peer Advising is a volunteer program but the Advising Office
usually gives a $50 Bookstore gift certificate as a way of saying “thank you” to
those peer advisors who fulfill their obligations. Per your request, we will not be
giving you that gift certificate so that your hours may indeed be counted fully as
volunteer time.

Thank you again for your service. We will be happy to have you back as a peer
advisor anytime.

Beth Monhollen and Kate Tisch
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